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NEWS RELEASE  
 

THE BOARD OF HYFLUX LTD RESPONDS TO SIAS’ QUERIES  
 
Singapore, 15 February 2019 – The Board of Directors (“the Board”) and Ms Olivia Lum, 

Executive Chairman and Group Chief Executive Officer of Hyflux Ltd (“the Company”) 

has responded to queries posted by stakeholders in the letter sent by the Securities 

Investors Association Singapore (SIAS).  

 

The Board has published the responses on Hyflux Ltd’s corporate website. Please see 

below link https://www.hyflux.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/02/Hyflux-responses-to-

SIAS-letter.pdf to the responses. The Board and Ms Olivia Lum welcome stakeholders 

with further queries to write in to investor@hyflux.com or email the legal advisors at 

hyflux.queries@wongpartnership.com. For more information about the reorganisation 

process and all updates, please see https://www.hyflux.com/financial-reorganisation-

exercise/. Company announcements, are available on the SGXnet, and on Hyflux Ltd’s 

website at http://investors.hyflux.com/newsroom.html 

 

Lastly, stakeholders may also reach the Company’s support hotline at (+65) 3157 7999 

from Monday to Friday, 9am to 5pm (Singapore time). 

 

 

 

– End –  
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For media and analyst enquiries, please contact: 
 
Dawn Tan (Ms) 
Group Communications & Corporate 
Marketing  
Tel: (65) 6214 0777 
Email:dawn_tan@hyflux.com 
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